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Please take a sheet from the letters table. These are for you to fill in at home when your child does something you would like to share with us. This could be something like cleaning their teeth on their own, getting dressed independently, swimming without armbands…anything you feel they would like to share with us at Nursery. We will celebrate them together and then stick these in their Learning Journeys. Feel free to take a few, so that you can fill them in as and when you need to.



Nursery News
November 2017
Parents Evenings
Many thanks to all the parents who have booked in their parent teacher appointments. As always, the evening appointments filled up very quickly but there are still some spaces available on Wednesday for anyone who has yet to reply. 
Please note: the Tuesday and Wednesday appointments will be held in The Ark, please enter the school via the main reception. 


Christmas Dates for Your Diary
Christmas is fast approaching, and we are starting to plan events for the Nursery children. Please put these dates in your diary – we will send you more details nearer to the time.
Nursery Christmas Concert – 10.45am Tuesday 12th Dec and 2.45pm Wednesday 13th December (you will only need to come and see one performance!)
The concert will last for approximately 20 minutes.  If your child is not normally in at these times they are welcome to join us.
Nursery Christmas Party – Monday 18th December
There will be one party in the morning and one in the afternoon. There will be no lunches on this day. If your child is not normally in on this day they are welcome to join us. If your child normally comes for a whole day you will need to choose if you would like them to come in the morning or the afternoon. 
Tuesday 19th December
Christmas Jumper Day.
All Nursery children will be invited to join the rest of the school for Christmas dinner in the hall.
Parents Christmas crafts workshop – 2.45pm

Last Day of Term
Last morning in Nursery will be Wednesday 20th December







 PE
Please try to remember that for PE sessions, Monday and Thursday mornings, long hair must be tied up, earrings should be removed and girls should be wearing leggings if possible. 
Thank you.

              



Wanted!

Do you have any old or unwanted Christmas cards or wrapping paper? We can also make use of anything sparkly, such as sequins or glitter! 
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